
Team Mid-West 
 
     First my name is Juan Torres from the Detachment of Texas, representing the Midwest 
Region as your Membership Committeeman.  I hope to represent the Region well and would 
like as much advice as i can get.  Thank you for allowing me to step into this role. If i left anyone 
off this email please let me know so I can add them. 
 
      Now as the 2020 Membership year has begun and our first membership Target date of 10% 
has passed.  Congratulations to Montana, Kansas, Oklahoma, North Dakota, Colorado and Texas 
for meeting that Target date.  The 3 out of 4 Detachments who missed were within 3% of 
hitting 10%.  Our next target date is October 9, 2019 for 25%.  Montana has already surpassed 
that goal with Oklahoma just 5 members away from hitting 25%.  We have about 2 1/2 weeks 
to go for the 25% target.  Also as of right now we are sitting in second place of all regions at 
18.844%.  Most Detachments within striking distance of the 25% target.  Let’s push our 
membership to achieve these goals.  
 
   I would like apologize for not being on the call this past Tuesday. Some family issues arose 
during the day which did not get resolved till right before the call and it never registered that it 
was time.  See you all next weekend in Indianapolis. 
 
For God and Country, 
 
Juan R. Torres  
Membership Committeeman 
2019-2020 
 


